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HAPPY NEW YEAR!

CHRISTMAS AT COTTON
GROVE 

 
JOIN OUR WAITLIST

A MESSAGE FROM ANNA

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

THE FRONT PORCH
All the happy happenings at Cotton Grove Estate

Hello, Friends! 

Happy New Year to all of you! The entire family here at
Cotton Grove Estate would like to wish you a happy,
healthy, and blessed year ahead.

As we turn the page from 2020 to 2021, we are reflecting
on all we have to be thankful for, even after what has been
a very difficult year for many.

Recently, we welcomed aboard several new caregivers and
added a few new residents to our family, as well. Currently,
we have a full house and we could not be more grateful!

Spending our days surrounded by our very best friends and
such a beautiful property makes for quite a happy team
here at the estate.

We wish the same for all of you; that you might have the
pleasure of great company, good health, and gorgeous
scenery. May 2021 provide you all of these things and
more! 

Happy New Year!



The holidays are always such a joyous time and this year was no exception! Nearly all of our residents
decided to spend their Christmas here at the estate, which was so much fun. We just love that they enjoy
their time here so much that they don't even want to leave on Christmas! 

Of course, spoiling our precious residents is one of our favorite things to do, so on Christmas, they were
each showered with gifts. A lovely time was had by all, residents and caregivers alike!
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Christmas At Cotton Grove 



Hello & Happy New Year!

I hope this message finds you well and that each and

every one of you have enjoyed a holiday season just as

merry and bright as the one we've had here at Cotton

Grove.

As you read above, we're kicking off 2021 with a full

house and could not be more grateful. I would like to

personally extend my deepest gratitude to all of you

who have entrusted myself and our staff with the care of

your precious loved ones. It is the greatest blessing to

be able to love on them during their golden years.

We enter the new year with the same goal in mind as

we've had all along: To treat each resident the way the

person who loves them the most would.

Wishing you happiness and health in 2021!

Warmly,

Anna Pittard

Owner, Cotton Grove Estate 

A Message From Anna

If you read our previous newsletter for the

month of December, you know we have been

nearly at capacity for the past several weeks.

Well, we recently welcomed another sweet

resident, putting us at full occupancy! We could

not be more grateful to watch our family grow! 

With all of our rooms full at the present time,

we have begun a waitlist for future openings. If

you or someone you know would like to be

added, please contact Anna at (912) 424-6422.

We look forward to hearing from you!
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Join Our Waitlist


